From: Jay Bollman

To: Kentnesse Laura
Subject: Tiny Houses
Date: Monday, February 05, 2018 10:43:36 AM

1."No" on HB 4034
2. Keep SB 1051 section 6 "as
IS".

Please use your head and your heart and your perspective for ALL of Oregon to see thisd issue is important to
proceed now and into the immediate future.

Thank you.

Jay & Louise Bollman
King City, OR
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